
 
 
12.08.2019 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Rooms 1,7 & 9 will be ​travelling to Eden Park​.  We will be having a private tour of the entire Eden Park which 
includes the meeting rooms (including the corporate rooms), changing rooms, training rooms and function rooms. 
This trip coincides with the upcoming, World Cup Rugby in September and will give our students a snapshot of where 
the Auckland Blues, rugby nations both domestic & international and our own All Blacks gather together in such a 
historical and iconic famous landmark of New Zealand. 
 
The date is booked for the ​28th of August​ and we will be travelling there by bus.  Our tour begins at 10.00am, we 
will have lunch in their “Stadium Bowl” and will return to school by 1.45pm.  The total cost for this excursion is ​$16.50. 
Entry into Eden Park is $10.00 per student and $6.50 for our bus costs. 
 
All students must be in​ full school TAI uniform ​and pack a full lunch and drink that will sustain them throughout the 
day. 
 
We would like parent helpers to help on the day, parents will travel on the bus for free and their entry will also be at 
no cost.  Please fill in the form below. 
 
Thank you, parents & families, for your continued sport with our EOTC learning. 
 
Regards 
Mrs. Satele, Mr. Morkel & Miss Bryan 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for __________________________________ of Room _______________ 
To attend the Eden Park excursion. 
 
I am/am not able to help as a parent helper on the day. 
 
Signed by _________________________________________________ 


